
 

 

                         23.11.2024 

 

NOTICE 
 

Help Desk for West Bengal Student Credit Card Scheme 
 

This is to inform all students of Semester – 1 and Semester – 3 that 

a Help Desk for Student Credit Card Scheme, initiated by the Higher 

Education Department, West Bengal, will remain open from 

Monday, 25th November 2024, to Friday, 29th November 2024. 

Interested students are requested to contact the Help Desk for any 

queries related to the Student Credit Card Scheme. 

The scheme offers loans for expenses such as college fees, 

accommodation, books, desktop/laptop purchase, study tours, 

project work, and thesis during the course. 

For further details or assistance, students are requested to visit 

the Help Desk during the specified dates in the College Office.  
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